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Subject:                                     FW: Z-0001, V-0023-2022 and CU-0006-2022
 

From: ANTICA JANAKIEVSKI 
Sent: Sunday, August 21, 2022 2:57:53 PM
To: Michael Tamarkin <michael.tamarkin@gahanna.gov>
Subject: Z-0001, V-0023-2022 and CU-0006-2022
 

 

I am writing to you today in opposition of Z-0001, V-0023-2022 and CU-0006-2022 
 
 
As a resident of Amberlea Village Condominiums, the proposed 3 story high density residential development will intrude upon the peaceful settings of both Amberlea Village and Windward Trace
Condominiums. 
 
 
The proposed development at 5503 Morse Road,which include 13-3 story buildings, a Clubhouse, pool,4 ponds, and  6 garages. There is definitely enormous concern of noise, traffic congestion, potential 
increase in  crime, bad sight lines into  Amberlea Village and the destruction of  mature woods and  displaced animals  that this  construction would  produce. 
 
"NO SUCH CONSTRUCTION WILL  TAKE PLACE "! The woods and the animals will remain within  our two communities untouched! They are part of  God's plan! The final determination comes from God,  Not
from the greedy builder. No more destruction of  our land.
 
Thank you 
Antica Janakievska- Amberlea Village Condominiums 
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